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HALF TERM 

Next week we break up on Thursday afternoon at the normal time.  There will be no clubs on 
the first week back after half term.  There is no school for children on Monday 6

th
 June.  

School starts again on Tuesday 7
th

 June.  

HEAD LICE 

Please be vigilant and check your child’s hair.  Head lice have been found recently.  Please   
ensure you treat your child. 

SCHOOL BANK 

The school bank is open on a Thursday morning from 8:30am each week.  Some children have 
saved well over £100 so far since January which is fantastic. 

WALL MUSIC FESTIVAL 

It had been another busy week of learning 
for children at St Maddern’s.  

On Wednesday KS2 children did        
themselves proud at the Wall Music     
Festival gaining a Distinction for their   
singing and winning the class for Choirs 
from schools of less than 100 pupils.   

The children sang beautifully and were 
fantastic ambassadors for our school.    

Thanks to Ms Judge who accompanied 
the children yesterday as they sang. 

FIRST AID 

On Thursday afternoon the children took 
part in some very practical learning – 
linked to First Aid.   

The children recapped on some of the 
learning from last year and built on it.  

They now know what to do if anyone is 
choking.   

This learning is part of the Pegasus 
Award. 

NEW STUDENTS 

This week we welcomed 3 students from 
Plymouth University to our school who are on 
placement here for 5 weeks.   

Miss Reeve will be working in Class 2 and Mr 
Tulloch and Mr Murrant will be working in 
Class 1. 

WILDLIFE POND AND FITNESS TRAIL 

This week there has been a lot of building 
work going on in school.   

On Monday Mr Figg and Owen Smith          
installed a wildlife pond in our grounds.  This 
will be filled with water once the fence has 
been put around for  safety reasons.   

In addition, we are now very lucky to have 
our own fitness trail in the school grounds 
with fantastic large apparatus to play on.  

 Children will be able to use this in school 
time but  must not be used after school or at 
weekends.     
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HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

Alexa for her continued hard work in Maths. 

READING STARS 

CLASS 2: Aiden = 5, Harry = 5, Kayden = 7, Lib-

by = 5 

CLASS 1: Aiden, Aggie, Lilly, Roan 

READING KARATE 

Lilly = Yellow Band 

CORE VALUES AWARD 

Jake for demonstrating forgiveness to another 

child after an argument. 

LUNCH TIME AWARD 

Harry for helping tidy up. 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

CLASS 1: 88.5%, CLASS 2: 87.8% 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

27.5.16 Inset Day School closed 

6.6.16 Inset Day School closed 

7.6.16 School begins 

9.6.16 Penwith Primary Athletics meet 9:30am-3:00pm 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

If anyone requires school uniform, come into the school office and speak to Mrs Prichard to  
purchase or order it. 


